
Thank You to R.B. Berkey, an author from West
Michigan donated to each student in grades K-5 a
hard cover copy of his first children’s book             
The Night I Borrowed Santa’s Sleigh.  This is a story
about Santa’s reindeer- not the famous reindeer
Rudolph, but all of the “forgotten reindeer.”   Our
school library will also have a copy to read to the
students for years to come!                   

Breakfast Menu

January 2025
Aberdeen Academy
928 Aberdeen St. NE

Grand Rapids, MI
49505

P. 616-819-2868
F. 616-819-1111

     https://grps.org/schools/elementary/aberdeen/

Thank you!

Lunch Menu

 Volunteer Form

No School
There is no school on
Monday, January 20-

School resumes on
Tuesday, January 21.

 Upcoming Dates

FEBRUARY 2025

24-25-
No School/Mid-Winter Break

MARCH 2025

17- No School

APRIL 2025
Spring Break

       4/4-4/11
       Return 04/14/2025

JUNE 2025

Last Day of School-
06/05/2025

Library News
 

Our Barnes & Noble Book Fair Fundraiser was a
huge success! We are getting more than $3000

back to spend on books for our students!
 

Hawk Talk

MAP Testing begins next week! 
Here are some tips that can help support your student at home to
help them implement their best strategies and test-taking skills
so they can perform their very best!

Sleep- A good nights sleep is so important for anyone to
perform at their maximum potential.
Breakfast- Please make sure they eat breakfast whether at
home or at school!
Positive Attitude!  Having a positive outlook can help one
perform to very best of their ability.

https://grps.nutrislice.com/menu/grps-k-5-and-k-8-schools/breakfast/2025-01-07

